With a level of unprecedented support, the design for the permanent Flight 93 Memorial was announced two weeks ago. The announcement is the culmination of a year-long, two-stage design competition, with the final design selection tasked to a fifteen member jury comprised of design professionals, community leaders and family members. The selected design, entitled “Crescent of Embrace”, represents a collaboration between Paul Murdoch Architects of Los Angeles, California and Nelson Byrd Woltz Landscape Architects of Charlottesville, Virginia. VOICES applauds those who are working to preserve the honor and sanctity of this site for generations to come. Please click here for more pictures of this understated and respectful memorial.
Unfortunately, some controversy has surrounded the announcement of this memorial, with accusations regarding the potential interpretations of certain symbols incorporated into the design of the site. The crescent shaped arc of maple trees surrounding the crash site has been charged by some as being an inappropriate reference to Islam, of which the crescent is a dominant symbol. There has been a strong call to rename the design and remove this element of the memorial. Those in charge of moving the memorial forward appear to be heeding this call, with an announcement last week that the design will be renamed and head architect Paul Murdoch will rethink some of the design elements to address these concerns. VOICES believes that of the utmost importance is for a memorial to be completed in a timely manner with one goal in mind - to honor and memorialize the heroism and sacrifice that took place that day. Let us know how you feel about this issue by posting a comment on the VOICES bulletin board.
